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 22nd June 2020 
 
 
Dear Pupil, 
 
Hope you are all keeping well and still finding plenty of things to do to keep you occupied whether it is 
school work or other things that you enjoy doing! 
 
I am sitting looking out of the window and wondering where the sunshine has gone - what awful weather 
we have had last week.  The good thing is that all the new plants that I put in my garden are looking really 
good and the lawn is now green again.   
 
A possible design task would be to design a means of keeping dry – could be something to wear or 
something to keep you covered?  That’s my design brain working on things to do that are relevant to the 
current situation.  But the good news is that the sunshine is returning this week and it is going to be 
sunny and warm again.  So perhaps you could think of a good design idea for different methods to keep 
gardens watered? 
 
Each term we announce the winning tutor groups in the ACORNS competition with the points for each 
tutor group displayed around the stage in the hall. The end of year competition will be announced at the 
end of July and will include the number of merit badges you have received, the number of words you 
have read on the AR scheme and your attendance up to the time of lockdown. Make sure you have done 
an AR quiz for every book you have read, so that all of your words are counted, by the 6th July. Email me 
to let me know if you have gained a new merit badge and I will make sure we get your badge sent to you. 
 
We are still enjoying seeing your work so here is another reminder of the subject e-mails so that you can 
send us things.   Subject e-mails are dt@oakfieldacademy.org or if you have a message for your tutor or 
me year8@oakfieldacademy.org.  Also don’t forget there is an e mail that you can contact Mrs Applegate 
on as well if you would like to support@oakfieldacademy.org. 
 
Keep well and safe and I will be in touch again next week and in the meantime keep up all the good things 
that you are doing.  Don’t forget if you have any questions you can get in touch and we will do our best to 
give you the answer.   
 
Take care of yourselves. 
 

L Peat 
 
Ms Peat 
Head of Year 8   
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